
HTMS Air Quality Summary  
 
Portland Public Schools thanks the teachers, parents and students of Harriet 
Tubman Middle School for their patience and support with air quality issues 
during the renovation and opening of the school.  Over the past year and a half, 
we have responded to concerns about air pollution from I-5 by conducting 
extensive air monitoring to ensure that the installed air handling system is 
consistently removing pollutants and providing clean air to the interior of the 
building. 
 
Scientists from Portland State University conducted measurements in both Fall 
2018 and Spring of 2019 to evaluate the performance of the filtration system.  


